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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

DEPARTMENT 
 

-WANTED- 
 

CONTRACTORS & SUBCONTRACTORS 
 

 
Pasco County’s Community Development Department (PCCD) is seeking certified & registered contractors to 
provide major system replacement and/or repairs to single-family homes financed through the County’s 
respective Affordable Housing Programs. 
 
Individual contracts vary in price, depending on the program and repairs involved. Bid opportunities may 
include but are not limited to: Roof, Electric, Air Condition/Heating, Plumbing, Sewer, Accessibility and 
General Building alterations. Individual contracts will be offered for bid throughout the year only to those 
contractors who have been placed on the PCCD Contractor Registration List.  
 
Minority- and Women- Owned and Section 3 contractors are encouraged to apply. The County does not 
discriminate in access to or treatment or employment in its programs and activities based on race, color, 
national origin, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, age, disability, familial status, or 
marital status.  
 
Visit our website at www.MyPasco.net/385 and click on the Contract link (left side). If you have difficulty 
accessing our website or would like additional information, please contact Jim Grubb at 
jgrubb@pascocountyfl.net or 727-834-3447. 
 

http://www.mypasco.net/385
mailto:jgrubb@pascocountyfl.net

	COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
	DEPARTMENT
	-WANTED-
	CONTRACTORS & SUBCONTRACTORS



